
 

 

 

  

  

FarmWatch Alert- Quad Bike Theft  
 

 

 

In recent days Devon and Cornwall areas have seen a small spike in quad bike and 

farm theft.  

Farm security is vital, especially when it comes to high-value items like quad bikes, 

which are common targets for theft. Locking them away securely, removing keys, 

and using immobilisers or heavy-duty locks can significantly reduce the risk of them 

being stolen. 

It’s also important to report all thefts or incidents to the police, no matter how small. 

This helps us build a clearer picture of rural crime and increases the chance of 

recovering stolen property. A strong relationship between farmers and law 

enforcement helps keep rural communities safer. 

  

If an incident is ongoing- call 999. Do-not challenge persons on farm, call the police. 

Retain CCTV and any evidence you have- but never put yourself at risk.  
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Message Sent By 
Lee Skinner 
(Devon & Cornwall Police, Rural Affairs Team, Devon & Cornwall) 

 

 


